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ACTION                             ACTION                               ACTION 
 
It’s that time of the year again.  Have you mailed your dues renewal yet? 
 
The sooner this is done, the sooner you will reach 100%.  As a  
 
Department, we always strive for 100% by Dec. 31.  Hopefully you will set  
 
this as your goal also.  A membership packet will be mailed to you if you  
 
were not at the Quarterly meeting.  Inside this packet are updated  
 
membership forms.  Please get rid of the old ones and use the ones in the  
 
packet.  Leave membership applications in your canteen or keep some  
 
with you.  Send out invitations to join to the spouse of the Post member –  
 
could be that it’s all they need to join. 
 
 
 
 
Anne Marie Philippon 
Membership Chair 
12 Baldwin Drive 
Bristol, CT 06010-3005 
860-387-9520 
ctauxvfw@comcast.net 
 

 
 


